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PLANNING (LISTED BUILDINGS AND CONSERVATION 
AREAS) (SCOTLAND) ACT 1997 

 

SECTION 60 
 

Proposed Development affecting the setting of a Listed 
Building 

 
      
PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT AT  Aiket Castle U13 Aiket From Nether Oldhall To Brae 
Dunlop East Ayrshire KA3 4BP  
 
Notice is hereby given that application is being made to East Ayrshire Council by  
Mr Alfred Gordon 
Per Ann West - 4-37 West Architecture 
St Clair, 2 Park Avenue, Prestwick, South Ayrshire Scotland, KA9 1RG 
 
for consent for the following development:- Extensions to garage and pool annex and 
enclosure of existing roofed terraces to dwelling (RETROSPECTIVE), which would, in the 
opinion of East Ayrshire Planning Authority, affects the setting of a Listed Building. 
 
The application can be viewed online through our Online Planning Information Service using 
the QR code or address below: 
 
 

 
 
Letters of support or objections to planning applications should be submitted via the specific 
Planning application link or by emailing planningrepresentations@east-ayrshire.gov.uk 
directly. 
 
Any representation about the proposal should be made in writing stating the grounds on 
which it is made and sent to the undersigned before 1st June 2024. 
 
Please note that comments received outwith the specified period will only be 
considered in exceptional circumstances, which will be a question of fact in each case. 
 
David Mitchell 
Chief Governance Officer 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  1st May 2024 

East Ayrshire Council                                                          
Operations (Planning & Building Standards)                   
The Opera House 
8 John Finnie Street 
Kilmarnock 
KA1 1DD 

 

http://eplanning.east-
ayrshire.gov.uk/online/applicationDetails.do?activeTab=summary&keyVal=SBGM9SGFJTS00   
 


